
 

Youth For Life Trip to the 
Austin, TX 

January 27-29 2012 

Grades 8-12 

                                                         Youth For Life is going to Austin for the Texas Rally for Life!  

                                              Come join thousands of Texans standing for life at our state capital!  

WHAT: We’ll take a bus to Austin on Friday night, attend the diocesan pro-life Mass and the Texas Rally for Life on 

Saturday, and then on Sunday attend Mass and head home. 

WHO:  The trip is open to youth, grades 8-12.  We are also in need of Safe Environment-cleared chaperones age 21+. 

WHEN: Friday, January 27 to Sunday, January 29 

COST: $100-$150 (not to exceed $175)  

Early registration and $35 deposit due December 9, 2011.  Registrations received after December 9th require a $50 deposit. 

Register online at www.prolifedallas.org/yflaustin 

For more information, contact Youth For Life Assistant Paul Borchard 

at 214-531-7285 or pborchard@prolifedallas.org 
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